
From: Andy Newkirk
To: Andy Newkirk
Subject: FW: New Goleta Zoning Ordinance
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 12:51:49 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Keith Douglas <keithaarondouglas@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 10:50 AM
To: Anne Wells <awells@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: New Goleta Zoning Ordinance

Hello Ms. Wells,

I’m a third generation Goleta/Santa Barbara resident. I have lived & worked in the area for my entire life & I feel
truly blessed to call it home. Lately I’ve had to consider leaving this incredible place though. I just can longer afford
to stay here. I drive for a private car service (which is now in the process of relocating to Goleta) & I love my job
but the very nature of it demands that I live in the community that I serve. I can’t commute from Santa Maria or
Oxnard on short notice when I am on standby to pickup guests at the Bacara or elsewhere.
I only became aware of the new ordinance to make affordable rental properties available in Goleta yesterday. I wish
that I could attend the City Council meeting tonight but I will be working. I’m curious to know what steps I can take
to acquire information on applying for a place & what all I can do to get involved & stay on top of information as it
comes to light.

Best wishes,

Keith Douglas
(805) 453-1113
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